CEMETERY DECORATION REMOVAL NOTICE

PLEASE HAVE ALL DECORATIONS REMOVED FROM YOUR LOVED ONE'S GRAVE SITE BEFORE SEPTEMBER 22, 2025.

During the week of September 22, 2025, members of the St. Michael's Cemetery Board of Managers will be involved in the annual Spring cleaning of the cemetery. AT THAT TIME, ALL REMAINING DECORATIONS WILL BE DISCARDED.

The Board of Managers ask that new or returned decorations for FALL/WINTER not be placed until after September 26, 2025. This will protect your decorations that you want saved from inadvertently being discarded during our clean-up effort during the week of September 22, 2025.

When decorating your loved one's grave, please keep all decorations as close to the headstones as possible. This will help reduce the time and effort required to mow and trim the cemetery. Also, the planting of flowers, trees, shrubbery, or vines of any kind are not permitted and will be removed.

If needed, the Board of Managers reserves the right to modify, move or discard any decorations or items that interfere with funeral rites, cemetery mowing and trimming, or any other access/mobility needs throughout the cemetery.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation and help in keeping our cemetery looking nice and making it a special and respectful place to honor and remember our deceased family and friends.

Board of Managers

NOTE: The Cemetery Rules and Regulations can be found online at https://www.findlaystmichael.org